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Almonds 
 
Facts/Market data 
 
The shipment report for January 2020 was published Tuesday, the 11th of February, by the 
Almond Board. With 220.5 million lbs the number is approx. 10.5 million lbs or 5.2% higher than 
January 2019. A high number was expected, so not a big surprise but once again it became true 
with a new record shipment for January. Year to date shipments are now at 1271 million lbs 
compared to 1217 million lbs last year, up 4.5%. Needless to say that California has in total never 
before shipped that many almonds this time of the year.   
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